
Robert Lee ISD will be 
hosting a Fall Festival on 
Saturday, October 23, from 4 
pm until 8 pm in the back 
parking lot of  the school.

There will be face painting, 
carnival games, hay rides, cake 
walk, a photo booth, as well as 
food items available.

Halloween costumes are 
encouraged (keep them kid 
friendly please!).

Tickets will be sold at the 
gate and all proceeds will go to 
the organization running each 
booth.

The Friends of  the Robert 
Lee Care Center will be having 
their third annual Homecoming 
Bake Sale on Friday, October 1, 
beginning at 9:30 am at Robert 
Lee State Bank’s lobby.

They will have lots of  dessert 
choices, as well as savory items, 
such as chicken spaghetti and 
other casserole dishes.  If  you 
are interested in the savory 
items, please come early as they 
tend to go quickly.

After finally getting the 
gazebo finished for the residents, 
this sale will help to rebuild 
funds to move on to a new 
project to enhance the lives of  
the Robert Lee Care Center 
residents.

Bronte ISD will hold a 
Veteran’s Day program on 
Thursday, November 11, at 8:30 
am at the Coke County Veterans 
Memorial (located at the corner 
of  Railroad and Main Streets) in 
Bronte.

BISD would like to honor 
and remember Coke County 
veterans.  If  you are a service 
member or know a service 
member, Bronte ISD encourages 
you to this special program so 
that you or your service member 
may be recognized for service.  
Those who wish to wear their 
uniform are welcome to do so.

Please contact Bronte ISD at 
(325) 473-2511 by Friday, 
October 22, so that the school 
can recognize those veterans 
who wish to participate.

The annual Bronteoberfest 
celebration is set for October 16, 
2021, at the Coke County Park 
in Bronte.  Activities will once 
again include live music, a 
barbecue cook-off, craft beer, 
local wine, a vendor fair, 
“Running of  the Wieners”” and 
much more!

Shannon Mobile Care Unit 
will be in Robert lee at the 
Courthouse on Friday, October 
15, from 9 am to 12 noon.

They will offer regular flu 
shots, high dose shots and 
Flublock.  They are requesting 
please to bring their ID and 
insurance card.

For more information, 
contact Shannon Mobile Care 
at 325/657-5743.  The public is 
encouraged to come take 
advantage of  this opportunity.


